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We warmly welcome back children, parents and staff this September! With an extended welcome also to our 
new reception intake and new children in many of our other classes. 

The term is going to be busy and hopefully back to the norm! We can finally bring back our Reading, Maths, 
Art/Craft afternoons and we are very excited to do our Christmas productions this year! There are also a number 
of changes this year too… a new spelling planning and teaching scheme for Key stage 2, the reintroduction of 
paper reading record books for our Key Stage 1 children (a new and updated version to support all the amazing 
work in our phonic sessions) as well as lots more changes in the near future. 

Last year the school continued to build on the success of the previous years and so we intend to continue to 
grow, develop and improve. (Last year saw our biggest progress score for our year 6’s SATs with an average of 
+4.7 in Reading, Writing and Maths with the national comparison of only -0.1 to -0.3. This meant we made 
greater progress from Year 2 to Year 6 than many other schools}. 
The school is evolving all the time therefore updates on our website are our best way of keeping you updated on 
everything that is happening here. 

Please do attend the meet the teacher evenings if possible as they will give you an opportunity to initiate contact 
with the class teacher but also find out about what the children will be learning as well as more administrative 
details e.g. when homework is due etc… 

Mrs Ross 
Head teacher

Welcoming back… 

5th September 
 Gates will open at 8:45am 
 Children can wait with parents in the playground (if you wish)
 A bell will ring for 8.55am and all children will line up behind their labelled cone (parents say their farewells)
 The class teacher and class adults will lead the children into their classroom

Reminder that as of  6th September onwards, the school reverts to its normal opening procedure. 
 Gates will open at 8:45am 
 Children are dropped off at the school gate and make their way into class (Reception parents can drop off here 

or take children to the door of the reception class). (Children should not enter onto the playground before 

8:45am, as they will not be supervised and accidents can happen)
 Children can arrive anytime between 8:45 – 9:00am 
 Gates will shut at 9:00am 
 Latecomers will need to enter the school via the carpark gate and walk round to their classroom entrance and 

ring the doorbell to be let in 
 Children are marked late if they are not in school by 9:05am 

Arrangements for First Days Back

Uniform

Both new and pre-loved uniform can be purchased from the school office. We will hold a pre-loved uniform sale 
early in the autumn term on the school playground: date and info to follow.
Please remember the PE uniform has been updated (see attached pictures) and no longer includes track suits. 
Key stage 2 are kindly asked to bring in a spare pair of old trainers that can stay in school for lunchtimes on the 
field. 

Holidays

In line with the DfE and schools across Suffolk, all holidays will be unauthorised and likely to entail a fine. Due to 
Covid many schools have not used the fining process, however from September our Absence Policy will be 
followed including the unauthorisation of holidays and the relevant fine.  



Key Events in the 
Autumn Term 

Meet The Teacher –
Meet the teacher is normally a chance 
for you to meet your child's new class 
teacher. The teacher will clarify the 
expectations in the year group, PE 
days, homework days, the curriculum, 
and answer any questions you may 
have. 

Keeping everyone updated!

Updates will be added to the news blog on the 
school website and important messages will be 
sent out via ParentMail, Tapestry and Seesaw.

https://www.trimleystmartinprimaryschool.com/
news-blog

https://www.trimleystmartinprimaryschool.com/news-blog


A few of our planned events

As events are planned, we will send out information nearer the event

Events
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Events

TSM School Choir –
Mrs Cockerill will be starting a new Key 
Stage 2 school choir on Tuesdays after 
school in preparation to take part in 
the carol concert at Kirton Hall. Details 
to follow.

TSM Sports Club –
Mr Childs will be running clubs on 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday after school and Sunday 
mornings.
For details and how to book please go 
to:
https://www.thesportsbox.net/

https://www.thesportsbox.net/


Don’t forget to add names 
to school clothing!

Please ensure your child is in their P.E. kit for the following days.  

P.E. Kit & Timetable

Trainers!
We will try to use the field as much as possible this term 
at playtimes & lunchtimes. To help keep shoes clean & 
new, we strongly suggest children in KS 2 bring in 
CLEARLY NAMED trainers that can be left at school for 
daily use.  In the past we have suggested an old pair of 
trainers, this year we are suggesting that they come to 
school in a NAMED BAG too- perhaps an old football boot 
bag or one of our trainer bags from the school office. 


